
 

 

 

 

 

 
December 1, 2010 
 

Boardroom Radio as Barnes Hill Nears Finalisation 

ASX Release Stock Code: PRW 
Proto Resources & Investments Ltd (“Proto”) is pleased to provide the opportunity to listen to an audio 
broadcast with Mr Andrew Mortimer, Managing Director in a presentation titled "Proto MD Discusses 
Reserve Estimate and New Ground in WA - Andrew Mortimer, Managing Director". 

The broadcast follows work in finalising elements of the Development Proposal and Environmental 
Management Plan ("DPEMP") for the Barnes Hill deposit near Beaconsfield, Tasmania. The final 
environmental report is to be completed this week and a mine plan delivered next week. These reports will 
form the backbone of the DPEMP, which is to be completed in mid-December. On receipt, these reports 
will be submitted to allow Mineral Resources Tasmania to complete its assessment of Proto's already 
submitted Mining Lease Application (1872 P/M). Proto will then submit the DPEMP itself in early January to 
better enable community exposure without interfering with the Christmas/New Year holiday period.  

 

To listen, copy the following details into your web browser: brr.com.au/event/72156  

 

The presentation details are as follows: 

• Proto MD Discusses Reserve Estimate and New Ground in WA, Presented by Andrew Mortimer, 
Managing Director 

• Wed, 1 Dec 2010 9:30am AEST 

 

Enquiries: 

Mr Andrew Mortimer       
Chairman and Joint Managing Director     
Proto Resources & Investments Ltd    
Office: +61 (2) 9225 4000       
Mobile: +61 (0)433 894 923  


